
 

 
 
 
 

Main Roads Western Australia  
Northam Office: PO Box 333, Northam WA 6401 
Narrogin Office: PO Box 194, Narrogin WA 6312 

mainroads.wa.gov.au 
wheatbelt@mainroads.wa.gov.au 
Northam: 08 9622 4777  |  Narrogin: 08 9881 0566 

Enquiries: Lyn Van Gorp, (08) 9323 4459 
Our Ref: D17#986806 
Your Ref:       

14 December 2017 

Jake Hickey 
Alkina Holdings Pty Ltd 
PO Box 419 
Morley BC  WA  6943 

Dear Mr Hickey 

Clearing Permit Application - Authorisation to clear in Main Roads Reserve for 
Intersection on Chidlow York Road SLK 25.82 

This is to certify that Main Roads Western Australia Wheatbelt Region (Main Roads) grants 
permission for Alkina Holdings Pty Ltd (Alkina Holdings) and/or their contractors to clear in the 
Main Roads road reserve on York Chidlow Road (Great Southern Highway) at SLK 25.82, 
approximately 20 km west of York for the purposes of intersection upgrades associated with the 
Great Southern Landfill project. Main Roads further grants permission for Alkina Holdings and 
its contractors to access the Chidlow York road reserve (PIN 11408616), Inkpen and Lot 29259 
on Plan 21496, St Ronan’s and Inkpen, for the proposed works. 

It is understood that approximately 0.78 ha of clearing is proposed within the Main Roads road 
reserve, including approximately 10 individual trees. It is noted that intersection design is 
currently at 85 %. Once design is progressed to 100%, it will need to be submitted for approval 
by Main Roads. An Application Form to Undertake Work within the Road Reserve – Complex 
Works will also need to be submitted by Alkina Holdings and approved by Main Roads prior to 
any works being undertaken within the road reserve.  

Alkina Holdings is responsible for undertaking an environmental impact assessment for this 
project, and obtaining any necessary environmental and heritage approvals. Of particular note, 
the 10 individual trees to be removed may meet referral requirements for the Department of the 
Environment and Energy as potential Black Cockatoo breeding habitat. It is the responsibility of 
the third party conducting the works to ensure that adequate approvals and management are in 
place prior to works being undertaken. 

Should you have any further queries regarding environmental approvals requirements for the 
project, please feel free to contact Lyn Van Gorp, Wheatbelt Environment Officer on 
(08) 9323 4459. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Janet Hartley-West 
Network Manager, Wheatbelt Region 
 
 


